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To whom it may concern,
  The nuts and bolts of this is that people are not owned by any government or company! like cattle on a farm to
 be numbered as such with a chip or barcode.our forefathers have fought wars for our people to remain free!
                         Yours sincerely
                             Wayne Pearman
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